
November Support Report

Sign Up to Volunteer!

Glide Rev i ta l izat ion i s  
exc i ted to  announce

that  we are cur rent ly  search ing
for  s taff  for  the l i t t le  loggers

p layschool !



We are look ing for  an
exper ienced and insp i red Chi ld

Care Teacher/ Ass is tant ,
D i rector  and Ass is tant  Teacher ,
who wi l l  a l so have a teaching
ro le  as  e i ther  a  Preschool  or

Toddler  Teacher .  



To learn more and APPLY,  p lease
scan the QR code below to go to

our  facebook page.

In partnership with Helping Hands, Christmas
food boxes provided by North Umpqua

Holiday Food Program are being distributed
Dec 17th. Glide Rev is excited to sponsor a
spiral ham for each box. If you missed the
entry deadline for a food box and are in

need, please contact:
Nancy Kreger 541-733-6860

Help is still Available!
Please contact Glide Revitalization if

you are in need of assistance.

To learn more visit, www.gliderev.com

GLIDE REVITALIZATION

December 2022 / Business

Newsletter@GlideRevitalization

@GlideRevitalization

Interested in
Volunteering?
Contact Us!

(541) 671-0866
gliderevitalization

@gliderev.com



Little LoggersLittle Loggers  
PlayschoolPlayschool

Now hiring!Now hiring!

Closed:

Dec 23rd - Jan 2nd

See you Jan 3rd!

Glide Revitalization is excited to announce
that we will be partnering

with the OSU Extension Service to provide a
FREE reforestation

workshop for the community of Glide. This
workshop will be held on

Tuesday, December 13th at Glide
Revitalization’s office. Drop in either

online or in person! 
Register at: beav.es/icK

http://beav.es/icK

